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Press Release:  BoCC Schedules Additional Opportunites for the Public to Meet With the Suwanee River 
Water Management District to Re-Evaluate the Increased Flood Zones in East Bronson  
 
Date of Issue:  August 8, 2025 
 

Bronson, FL – The Levy County Board of County Commissioners (BoCC) has requested that the Suwannee 
River Water Management District re-evaluate the recent proposed flood zone changes affecting East 
Bronson and to provide additional opportunities for public engagement on this matter. Changes to the flood 
zones could unnecessarily impose federal flood insurance requirements on property owners in areas without 
a documented history of flooding.  

   
The BoCC has scheduled the following meetings and office hours with the Suwanee River Water 
Management District.  All meetings will be held at the Government Center, 310 School Street, Bronson. 
 

 Wednesday, August 13, 2025 
9am-12pm: Suwanee River 
Water Management District 
Office Hours: Drop in for 
questions and answers. 
 

 Tuesday, September 2, 2025  
6pm: Suwanee River Water 
Management District 
Presentation at the BoCC 
Meeting to include Public 
Comment. 
 

 Tuesday, September 23, 2025 
3:30-6:30pm: Suwanee River 
Water Management District 
Office Hours: Drop in for 
questions and answers. 

 
 
 

Levy County Board of County Commissioners 
PO Box 310, Bronson, Florida, 32621 
310 School Street, Bronson, Florida, 32621 
Phone: 352.486.5218  

Residents who live in the area of the map shaded below may want to consider 
participating in these meetings to discuss possible impacts to their properties. 

 


